
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
From Monday, 27th January to Friday to 31st January Year 2 will be 
exploring the vibrant traditions and customs of Chinese New Year. 
 
On Wednesday 29th January we will be celebrating Chinese New Year 
and your child is invited to wear red or gold to school as they are colours 
that symbolise good fortune and joy in Chinese culture. This will be a 
wonderful way for our classes to immerse themselves in the festive spirit 
of the occasion while taking part in exciting learning opportunities 
including role play, origami and painting Chinese symbols. 
 
Additionally, as part of our celebration children will have the chance to 
taste traditional fortune cookies and noodles. Should you have any 
concerns or questions regarding food allergies or dietary restrictions, 
please do not hesitate to speak with your child's class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation in making this a memorable 
experience for the children. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Miss Hassell and Mrs Shaw 
Year 2 Class Teachers. 
 


